
31 January 2025 

A PrIVNIZSII011 and Management Office 
1:44)  DIV Receiving Copy 

1 

DTSO-BAC-25-0007 

BUREAU VERITAS 
Ceet.1,..161,1 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Finance 

PRIVATIZATION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE 
SAGONG PILIPINAS 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

MR. GERRY A.C. ARELLANO 
Senior Vice President 
DBP Service Corporation 
2nd Floor, Executive Bldg. Center, 
Gil Puyat corner Makati Avenue, 
Makati City 

Dear Mr. Arellano: 

Notice is hereby given to DBP Service Corporation to proceed, upon receipt hereof, 
with the Provision of Outsourced Personnel Services for C.Y. 2025 with Solicitation No. 
PMO-05-2025, per attached Contractors Agreement No. 2025-01-002 with a total contract 
price of Eleven Million Nine Hundred Sixty-Six Thousand One Hundred Seventy-Five Pesos 
and Ninety-Six Centavos (PhP11,966,175.96), inclusive of all applicable government taxes. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice to Proceed. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

ATTY. 	V • SSA L. DOCTOR 
Chief Privatization Officer h 

Head of the Procuring Entihy (HoP.8) 

Confirrne pt as stated: 

MR. G Y .C. ARELLANO 
Senior Vic • President 
DBP Service Corporation 

JAN 3 1 2025 Date: 

104 Gamboa Street, Legaspi Village, Makati City 1229 
Telephone Nos.; 02.8893.2383 02.8893,3453 
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